
 

 

Hello everyone! 
Over the past few were we have been exploring a few different areas; 

Halloween, National Recycle week, Science, Rainbow week, Christmas and Grinch 
week.  HUGE thank you if you donated materials to us for our recycle week. 

During my holiday to England/Scotland, I went to a waterfront nature reserve, they 
had a display on how long it takes for plastic products take to break down. I took 

photos to show the children and then we had recycle week: perfect timing. The chil-
dren were very interested about how long plastic takes to break down. One child said 

‘we need to recycle better’. 
 

Science week, changed a bit into Elf on the Shelf week. Half and half. Haha. This 
year, we have an Elf on the Shelf; her name is Poppy Pancake. We made her a house. 
She can stay in the house all day while we are at school. She has a bedroom, kitchen/
bathroom, lift to get to each floor and top deck with a couch. Miah and Erica made a 

2 story house for their elves too, they did a fantastic job. 
 
 

For Science week, We used the microscope to check out different materials like flow-
ers, leaves, hair, onion etc. We used our new projector to look at different pictures 

each of us draw. We explored different bugs; we also used the creepy crawler to find 
bugs and study them. 

 
 

For Rainbow week; We made all different rainbow activities. Families donated foods 
for us to eat; we jelly, popcorn, cake, fairy bread, cupcakes etc. The children had a 

blast eating all the rainbow foods. 
A HUGE Thank you for everyone who donated some Rainbow foods to our Rainbow 

week!!! It was great! 
I hate being gluten free. haha 

 
We wrote our Santa letter. I sent them to Santa for the children and hopefully they 

will get a reply. 
The teddy bear in the photo below is the new addition to our BSC & ASC family, he 
came with me from England. The children decided his name is Timmy and his fav 

food is bangers & mash. 
 
 

Don’t fortget to book in for vacation.  
Hope everyone has a lovely xmas and happy new year. See you all in 2023 

Thank you so much & see you next time, Amy (Coordinator) 

Contact Details 

Service phone: 

0418 757 221 

Theircare: 

1300072410. 

Theircare: https://

theircare.com.au/ 

Details & Calendar Info 

Pupil Free Days: 

6:30am to 6:00pm 

Before School Care: 

6:30 - 8:45am 

After School Care: 

3:30 - 6:00pm 

 

Thank You: 

HUGE thank you to all the families 
that donated food for our Rainbow 
week the kids loved all the foods. We 
ate jelly, rainbow cake, skittles, cup-
cakes, jubes, M&M’s, Fairy bread, 
biscuits, rainbow stick lollies and so 
much more.  
  
Thank you to everyone who donated 
boxes for our Recycled materials for 
our recycled art week. Children loved 
creating! 
 
Big Thank you to people the gave us 
some pinecones. We are using the 
pinecones for 3 different activities 
over the xmas period. We have scented 
them so far and they smell so lovely! 
 
We appreciated the support and dona-
tions.  

 
 

 

 

Our Elf- Poppy Pancake 

 

our new English  
friend- Timmy 

 

 


